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Safer Internet Day 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Tuesday 6th February 2024, it is Safer Internet Day and we will be focusing on 

how to keep safe on the internet.  Research shows that 54% of 3-4 year olds own their 

own device and on average that age group spend more than 6 hours a week online! There 

are benefits to children being online at this age however there are also many risks and 

it is important that we as their parents and educators become aware of these risks and 

how to support our children to reduce them. 

Class based learning 

We will be showing the children a story about Smartie the penguin which explains in an 

age appropriate way what to do when things change when using a devise e.g. pop ups, 

messages, images. We will upload the story to Seesaw so that you can see it.   

Parent/Carer Information 

We will also be sharing some information that is for you as parents/carers which gives 

advice on how to set boundaries, balance screen time and also about gaming.  These will 

be sent home on Seesaw and via the messaging app. Alternatively, you can access the 

internet matters website directly:-  https://rb.gy/0lwx2g   

Parent/Carer and Child Activity 

We would really appreciate it if we can work in partnership with this and if you could 

show them the Jessie and Friends video for their age group (4 years) and discuss it with 

them. The key message throughout Jessie and Friends is that if a child is ever worried 

by anything online, they should tell a grown-up they trust, who will help them. This 

reinforces the message we will be delivering through the Penguin stories. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/4-5/  

Older Children 

If you have older children, you will find lot of resources that will help you discuss using 

the internet safely with them on the think u know website and internet matters. 

http://www.ballymoneynurseryschool.co.uk/
https://rb.gy/0lwx2g
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/4-5/


Recommended apps for under 5 year olds 

 If you would like to access online Apps to encourage creativity, learning and development. 

Internet Matters website recommends the following for our age group:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,    

Jennifer Trimmings, Co-Principal 


